Edmonton Transit Service Advisory Board - Appointment Recommendations

Members	Appointment Term
Appointment (1)	
Mark Harvey	May 1, 2021 to April 30, 2022
Reappointments (11)	
Nwachukwu Agbakoba Jarret Esslinger Giselle General Isabell Hubert Lyall Guy Milner Michelle Peters-Jones J. Philip Reid Bryan Shepherd Serena Tang Bob Turner Lindsay Vanstone	May 1, 2021 to April 30, 2022

Here is a brief public introduction as provided by the new appointee:

Mark Harvey Edmonton Transit Service Advisory Board

Mark Harvey recently retired after a 30 year career at the Canadian Broadcasting Corporation, as a radio host and producer and as an investigative reporter. He worked at CBC Edmonton from 2002 to 2018, during which time he acted for several years as CBC's traffic and commuting reporter. He was astonished to board his first ETS bus in April 2002 and have the driver describe his bus as "new", considering it was a GM "New Look", last produced in 1985, and this model appeared much older. How could a city that pioneered LRT be operating such an old fleet of inaccessible, polluting old buses? Happily, that has changed.

Mark was a regular transit rider to work on the South Side and later Downtown. He often uses the 747 service to EIA, rides transit when in other cities and believes transit should be a viable and attractive option for all Edmontonians and visitors alike, not simply for those who cannot afford a car.

REVISED Attachment #1